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Fun4All On Their Guard 
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Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to give Wiltshire Carers and those they Care For a 

break, delivered the next event on their programme recently when a group of members attended the 

Rotary Hall to hear a very interesting and amusing talk about the Yeoman of the Guard, given by local 

resident Shaun McCormack. 

33 members enjoyed a lunch of fish and chips before the talk and were pleased to hear about the 

history of the Guard and to actually handle the very special (and heavy) uniform.  

All the guests found the day stimulating and a break from routine, which is so vital, and the cost per 

head was just £3, incredible value.  

Next event is a trip to Haynes Motor Museum on 24
th

 June. 

Please visit our website www.Fun4All.org.uk for more details of forthcoming events. 

  

. 

 

 

### 

 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


